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The United States does not have a significant problem with voter fraud. It does have 

a problem with low voter turnout. This measure does not fix a real problem and is 

intended to lower voter participation, particularly for people who are unable to vote in 

person. 

 

It's insulting to us citizens to have elected officials pretend that this is solving a 

problem and that we're too stupid to realize what you're trying to do. 


